
Announcement 

New Editor Selected.--Kimberly G. Smith of the 
University of Arkansas in Fayetteville has been se- 
lected as the new Editor of The Auk. Please continue 

to submit manuscripts to The Auk, Montana Coop- 
erative Wildlife Research Unit, University of Mon- 

tana, Missoula, Montana 59812, USA, until 31 May. 
Beginning 1 June, submit manuscripts to Kimberly 
G. Smith at Department of Biological Sciences, Uni- 
versity of Arkansas, Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701, 
USA. 
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